
 

June 29,2016 

Hello Students,  

Your 2016 Envirothon journey is now leading you down a path to your final destination - Trent University 

in Peterborough, Ontario.  For some of you, this may be the pinnacle of your Envirothon career as a 

student.  You have made a commitment to learn as much as you can about North America's natural 

resources, and earned the opportunity to represent your province or state at the 2016 NCF-Envirothon.   

The 2016 NCF-Envirothon Operating Committee congratulates you for your outstanding efforts!  

As you make your final travel preparations, please be sure to thank those who have supported you and 

your team throughout this year's Envirothon events.  This may include your family, teachers, school 

administrators, Envirothon committees, your provincial or state sponsoring agency, and the many 

resource professionals.  They would greatly appreciate a nice 'Thank You'. 

See you in Ontario!  

Barry Burch 

NCF-Envirothon Chair 


